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This is unconstitutional. You cannot prohibit citizens access to firearms. The 

increasing government infringement on our constitutional rights is appalling from this 

state. You should be ashamed of yourselves. This is not stewardship. This is 

authoritarian. We elected you to do what is right by us. Not strip us of all our rights.  


